COMMISSION ON EDUCATION MEETING

May 15, 1984

Present: Charlotte Corbin, Rick Haverly, Doris Brown, Margaret McCotter

Doris Brown, Vice Chairperson, opened the meeting with prayer and presided during the business .

Rick Haverly announced the dates June 25 - 29 for our Vacation Church School with Julie Thurlow as co-ordinator. A class for Junior High age students will be held this year. A District Training Workshop will be held at Asbury Church for Vacation Church School workers. Rally Day is to be held in Sunday School and emphasized in church probably September 9th. The possibility of combining it with Christian Education Sunday was discussed.

Ways to make college students returning home for the summer feel welcome and to meet new students was discussed.

Plans for the youth during the summer are being made - probably two or three big events. Doris Brown volunteered to chaperone a trip if needed. Leadership for the MYF groups is being sought along with a back up couple for relief.

Council on Ministries will meet first Saturday in June and will reevaluate Terrific Tuesdays which end for this year after next Tuesday.

The next Commission on Education is to be announced.

Summer Sunday School will have a session on Family - Parent - Child Communication with Dave Garrett, staff person from the Methodist Home for Children as speaker. The other session, "When Bad Things Happen to Good People", with Rev. Detweiller, Chaplain at Duke and Bob Osborne speaking. Several copies of the book by the same name will be available in our church library.

Doris Brown dismissed the meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Margaret McCotter, Secretary

